
Friday 6th SeptemberWillow Class Newsletter 

Welcome to Willow Class! The children have had a great week settling in and getting used to our 
routines. The children have enjoyed exploring the resources and engaging in sensory activities.

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty, Mrs Shetty, Mrs Kam

Messages

Please can all parents write 
children’s names on their lunch 
boxes, water bottles and bags.

Please send in appropriate 
clothing for the wet weather and 

spare clothes for messy play!

Thank you!


